
April 22, 1981 

Dear 
Re: Lloyd Axworthy, Minister Responsible for the Status of Women & E. I .C. 
Enclosed is a copy of the letter sent to us by Lloyd Axworthy 
in response to our letter of last month criticising him for 
his actions against the Canadian Advisory Counc il on the 
Status of Women and their efforts to run a conference on 
Women and the Constitution in February without interference 
from his office. You were sent a copy of our letter to 
Mr. Axworthy and we thought it would be worthwhile for you 
to have a copy of his reply for your files. 

In Sisterhood, 

> 
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Sheila N.L. Perret 
Secretary-Treasurer 
(604) 684-2457 

cc. Doris Anderson 
Ad Hoc Committee on the Status of Women 
Lee Grills, Vice-President, National Action Committee on the 

Status of Women 
Vancouver Status of Women 
North Shore Women's Centre, North Vancouver Attn. Betty Cave 
Port Coquitlam Women's Centre 
Pat Carney, Federal MP 
Nancy Porter, NAC 
Flora MacDonald, Federal MP 
Svend Robinson, Federal MP 
Pauline Jewett, Federal MP 
Rosemary Billings, NAC 

encl. (l) letter dated March 16/81 


